
Homedale Elementary School Memo  

To:  Homedale Board of Trustees, Superintendent Rob Sauer
From:  Tate Castleton, Principal 
Date:  September 8, 2020
Re:  Report to Board of Trustees

TEACHER APPRECIATION: We have an incredible group of hardworking, dedicated teachers here at 
Homedale Elementary School. To show our appreciation for their tireless efforts, and to welcome them 
back to school in August, we “stocked the fridge” for them! Their efforts do not go unnoticed and we are 
so fortunate they are a part of the Homedale Elementary family! 



WATER BOTTLE DONATION: Homedale Elementary School would like to thank Greg and Lori Idsinga 
who donated nearly 4,000 bottles of water to the school yesterday! This year, all students are 
encouraged to bring their own personal water bottle to school to use in place of the drinking 
fountains. For students who don't have one or who forget to bring one with them to school, this 
donation will help us provide a water bottle for every student who needs one. Thank you!   



BACK TO SCHOOL: Our second week of the new school year is nearly complete and we are so excited 
to be back in classrooms with your kids! So many neat things are happening in every classroom, and 
because we're limiting visitors to our building at this time because of COVID-19, we wanted to share 
some of the amazing work created by our teachers and their students! We are Trojans - One Town, 
One Team, One Family! 



UPCOMING EVENTS:
August 17-20 Teacher Work Days
August 24 First day of school


